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Vision Mission of D f t … 
VISION      

 Our vision is to enable young minds with profound knowledge 
and technology. 
 

 To be globally responsible by creating skilled and blissful 
community. 

 

MISSION 

 
 To impact knowledge and technological skills in young minds 

with global standards. 

 

 To ignite environmental sensitivity. 
 

 To indoctrinate right values and universal brotherhood. 

 

 To incorporate student – centric and joyful learning.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



Principal Message… 
 

Dear Students, Staff, and Parents, 

As we step into the vibrant month of November, let us embrace the spirit of 
learning, growth, and gratitude. This is a crucial time for our students as they 

prepare for upcoming assessments and strive to achieve their academic goals. I 

encourage everyone to stay focused, manage time effectively, and seek 

guidance whenever needed. 

November also brings an opportunity to reflect on the values of kindness and 

togetherness, especially as we look forward to Children's Day celebrations. Let 

us come together to foster a nurturing environment where every child feels 

valued and inspired to reach their full potential. 

To our dedicated teachers, your relentless efforts continue to shape bright 

futures. To our parents, your partnership and encouragement are key pillars of 

our students' success. Together, we create a community that thrives on 

excellence and mutual respect. 

Let us make this month a meaningful one, filled with purpose and positivity. 

                                                                                                                   
 
 

Warm Regards, 
 Principal,  

                                                                                                      DMI St.JOSEPH GSSS 

 
 
 



Celebrations…  
Children's Day Celebration 

Children's Day was celebrated with immense joy and enthusiasm at our school. The day began with a 

special assembly dedicated to our young learners, featuring heartfelt speeches, engaging performances, 

and fun-filled activities. Teachers organized creative games, storytelling sessions, and workshops, 

making the day memorable for all. 

The highlight of the celebration was the surprise performances by the teachers, which brought smiles and 

laughter to every child's face. The event was a beautiful reminder of the importance of nurturing the 

dreams and potential of every child. 

It was truly a day filled with love, laughter, and cherished memories!  

 



 
 

Achievement…  
"Achievement is the bridge between dreams and reality—built with determination and hard work."  

Our student participated BrainoBrain competition-2024 and won the Trophy… 

 



Staff Development Program...  
"Enhancing skills, fostering leadership, and driving excellence—our staff development 

program shapes the future of business education." 

 

 
 



DEO Visit…  
"A proud moment as the DEO visited our school, recognizing the collective efforts of our teachers and 

students in building a brighter future." 

 

 
 



 
 

Industry Visit… 

"Taking a step closer to our community, our team connected with industry professionals to discuss 

quality education and student development."  

 
 



Meet With Parents… 
"A fruitful interaction with the parents of Grades 4 and 5, uniting ideas and aspirations to elevate our 

school to new heights." 

 

 
 



 "A valuable session with Grade 1 parents, focusing on understanding their aspirations and addressing 

any concerns to enhance the learning experience for our youngest learners." 

 

 

Admission Committee Meeting… 
 "With a focus on nurturing talent and welcoming potential, the Admission Committee meeting focused 

on selecting the best for a bright educational journey." 

 



 

Faith Formation… 
"In a spirit of unity and devotion, the Mass brought our school community together to nurture our 

spiritual journey." 

  



 
 
Official Visit…  

Rev. Sr. Jehani and Rev. Sr. Sasikala visited our campus on 26th November 2024. 
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